
February 8, 2023 

 

Good Day, 

I am reaching out to lend my voice to those supporting SCR 4014 – to prohibit the removal of 

any wild horses in Theodore Roosevelt National Park – for the following reasons: 

 The wild horses in TRNP are the biggest draw for visitors to the park. 

 Local economies in towns around TRNP will suffer with the loss of tourist visits if the 

wild horses are removed . 

 The horses in TRNP are an historic herd of Nakota wild horses with unique genetics 

rarely found. 

 Native species wild horses have been observed in the area of Theodore Roosevelt 

National Park for centuries and were only fenced in when the park was formed. 

 The horses in TRNP are the only wild horses roaming free in the state of North Dakota 

and should be protected. 

 A new alternative to the park's Environmental Assessment must be added with scientific 

and humane management of the wild horses in the park. 

 The TRNP must re-designate the wild horses as wildlife as they are not livestock. 

 It’s what President Roosevelt would have done. 

 

I greatly appreciate you considering my feedback. 

 

Respectfully, 

Jennifer D’Angelo 


